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Meeting on Creating Social Districts 
 
Date: August 29, 2023 
To: Downtown & Nashville Junction Stakeholders 
From: Randy Lansing, Town Manager 
Subject: Establishment of Social Districts 
 
As a property owner, business, tenant, or neighbor of Downtown Nashville and the Nashville 
Junction, you are invited to attend a meeting on setting up social districts for Downtown 
Nashville and the Nashville Junction.  The meeting will be Thursday, September 14, 2023, at 
6:30 PM in the Nashville Town Council Chambers at 114 W. Washington Street.    
 
A social district is a designated area where persons can purchase alcoholic beverages from 
licensed ABC retailers and consume it within a designated area established by local 
ordinance.  Enclosed is an article on social districts and the Town of Tarboro's social district 
informational brochure.  Additionally here is a link to the City of Wilson’s social district 
https://www.wilsonnc.org/residents/all-departments/planning-commmunity-
revitalization/social-district. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to explain and discuss further what a social district is and to 
get input from property owners, businesses, tenants, and neighbors in and around Downtown 
Nashville and the Nashville Junction on 1) whether-or-not to establish Downtown and 
Nashville Junction social districts, 2) the boundaries of the social districts, and 3) the hours 
of the social districts. 
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